
Department for Children, Youth and Families 

 

Justification for a Budget Amendment for Youth Bureau Services 

 

The Department for Children, Youth and Families respectfully requests legislative authorization 

to amend the 2025 Adopted Budget for funds associated with Youth Bureau Services.  

 

The Department has been approved funding from The Office of Children and Family Services. 

The original budget of $325,000 needs an increase to $654,819, the total amount of State Aid 
requested and approved for the program, based on the County’s Resource Allocation Plan (RAP) 
submitted through the Quality Youth Development System (QYDS).  
 

 
 


